
From: Ellen Wolfe [mailto:ewolfe@resero.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 10:09 AM 
To: GMC 
Cc: Epstein, Michael 
Subject: Brief GMC Comment from WPTF 
 
WPTF appreciates the opportunity to submit these brief comments.  
 
WPTF offers some high-level comments and defers to its members’ comments on more specific 
impacts or issues. 
 

• WPTF supports the publishing of more sector-specific impact summaries, consistent 
with the requests of other parties made during the 12/13/10 meeting. 

• WPTF is concerned that the CAISO’s most recent GMC proposal would allocate the GMC 
– a charge historically collected from loads and exports – to new parties, creating 
significant cost shifts for some and potentially affecting market efficiency.  WPTF 
requests that the CAISO comment on the merits of the cost shifts and address whether 
further consideration is required – for example on the CRR bid fee – to ensure market 
efficiency is not hampered. 

 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen 
 
Ellen Wolfe 
WPTF CAISO Consultant 
(916) 791-4533 
www.resero.com 
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